From: Diane Hardee <diane.hardee@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 9:49 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: teacher pension COLAs

CAUTION:External email.

All teacher retirement plans deserve a COLA and it should be tied to inflation, as the Social Security COLA is - NOT
topped at 3%! Three percent is woefully inadequate in our current inflationary times. Please take action to correct this
injustice! Thank you very much. Sincerely, Diana Hardee

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



